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School Uniform   
Please make sure that 

the children are wearing 
the correct school 

uniform on any days 
which they are not 

having PE. 
If, for any reason you 

are unable to purchase 
an item of school 

uniform from Mole 
Avon, you will now be 

able to purchase any of 
our uniform online with 

Price and Buckland: 
https://www.pbuniform-

online.co.uk/landscore 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
Dates for  the Summer Term (All events are reliant on Covid restrictions being lifted) 

Friday 11th – Monday 14th June 
Thursday 1st July 
Wednesday 7th July 
Thursday 8th July 
Friday 9th July 
 
Monday 12th July               
Thursday 15th July 
Thursday 15th July 6pm 
Friday 16th July 
Tuesday 20th July        
Thursday 22nd July 
Friday 23rd July                     

- Y6 Grenville Residential 
- Sports Day – KS2 morning & KS1 afternoon 
- Y6 transition day at QE 
- Y5 ‘Quogwarts’ day at QE 
- Sponsored Bounce and possible whole school picnic 

pm 
- Class swap and class lists to go out with reports 
- Team 1 Open afternoon 
- Year 6 Performance 
- Team 2 Open afternoon 
- Year 6 Leavers’ Presentation pm 
- Y6 to Crealy Adventure Park 
- Last Day of Term (Wear what you like day) 
- 2:45pm Leavers’ Tunnel 

 
 
 

Grenville Residential We were very pleased to be able to wave our Year 6 off to Grenville House 
this morning for their residential trip. It has been quite a journey to ensure this trip could happen 
but thanks to all of your support, and a fabulous group of staff, we have been able to provide the 
children with this opportunity before they head up to secondary school. 
The children have arrived safely and are all enjoying themselves already. I am looking forward to 
joining them all this evening and the weather is going to be perfect for water activities tomorrow 
so I’m not so concerned about falling into the sea now! 
 

Mid Devon Show Art Competition All of our children have been invited to enter the Mid 
Devon Show art competition. Year 5/6 children need to design a ‘Farm of the Future’, Year 3/4 
children can design their ‘Ideal Farm’, Year 1/2 children are invited to decorate or colour a Goose 
(which is available from the school office) and Reception children are invited to decorate or colour 
a Duck (also available from the school office). All entries must be on A4 sized paper and your 
name, year group and school must be put on the back. We are happy to send your entries off if 
you bring them into school by Wednesday 23rd June. Alternatively, they need to be handed into 
the Mid Devon Show Office, Halberton, EX16 7AF by Monday 28th June. 
Prizes for each category will be: 1st £20, 2nd £15, 3rd £10, 4th £5 and 2 x adult tickets to the show 
The presentations of prizes will be made at the show on Saturday 24th July. As many entries as 
possible will be displayed in the Food Hall on Show Day. 
 

Gardening SOS! We have once again agreed to enter the Crediton Community Britain in Bloom 
competition and we have a very short period of time to get our garden up to the high standards 
Mrs P always manages. We are therefore in desperate need of some willing volunteers who 
would like to help the children out with some digging or weeding. We are planning an open 
garden afternoon on Monday 21st June and Friday 25th June from 1:30pm to 3:00pm. If you can 
spare an hour on either of those afternoons, we would be really grateful (and you’d get to work 
alongside your child /grandchild too!), please book yourself in via the office or drop Mrs 
Powlesland an email to ppowlesland@landscore-primary.devon.sch.uk Many thanks.  
 

I hope you all have a lovely weekend. 
 

Debbie Main    
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